
P O R T L A N D  W A T E R  B U R E A U

Stantec Consulting Design Contract 
Extension

October 9, 2024

Bull Run Treatment Projects



• 135 mgd conventional filtration 
facility

• Met 2nd compliance deadline for 
Oregon Health Authority

• Completed 100 percent design
• Land Use submitted to both 

Clackamas and Multnomah County

Facility looking southeast from main entry



Report Background
• November 1, 2019, City Council passed Ordinance 

No. 189778 to enter a design contract with Stantec 
Consulting Services Inc. for the Filtration Facility.  

• City has a 5-yr contract length requirement.

• Request is to extend the contract an additional five 
years to support construction.

• This timeframe, scope, and cost were included in the 
existing contract. 

• No cost extension, all costs for extension are 
included in current project budget. 

• Current COBID participation: 22.42%, $6.4M so far.



Construction progress since Annual Report in April

May 10, 2024 September 27, 2024



Council Action Request

Approve the Report to Council to extend the 
Contract with Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. for 
the On-site Design Services for the Bull Run 
Filtration Project (Report; Contract No. 30007028)



Learn More portland.gov/bullrunprojects
Thank you!


